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I strongly support SB 769.  The majority of Oregon's voters are completely out of 

touch with rural Oregon counties.  This voting majority has never visited, seen, and 

does not understand the impacts wolves have on Eastern Oregon. 

 

Each county's residents should be the people making decisions on the predator 

management that impacts their communities and ways of life. 


